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This solar project is part of a number of solar proposals amounting to 13000 acres. This is a total waste of good farming
land, The solar panels will not be efficient during the winter when we need electricity. There will be a great disruption for
wild life The animals will not be able to pass between blocks which are due to be fenced. There is proposed to remove
hedgerows, this is totally unacceptable. The views from the top of the lincoln edge will be totally spoiled. But the major
thing is the loss of good agricultural land for growing food which we will then have to import inferior products for our use.



